
Merry Christmakwanzikahfestivus!
OK, that was the homage to political correctness! The Burstalls have had a busy year! 
2010 started off with financial woes and the passing of my dad, but we rallied, being the 
strong family we are. 

After spending 7 months ill, Ken has been writing a lot, submitting his work to several 
publications. His goal is to begin publishing his work. He's very talented.

Ali was fortunate to get a job teaching accounting at ACC. She loves the work, and her 
students. And of course, she still does consulting and tax preparation. 



Christian, 22, has 2 months left of his mission in Fresno, California. We look forward to 
having him home for a while, but we know he's living according to his conscience, 
which is what we've taught him to do from childhood.

Roman (AKA Kaz), 20, has decided in addition to entering a hair-growing contest, he 
was going to go back to college and finish. He recently took his math placement test and 
hopefully will be back in culinary school in January.

Travis just became an adult (18). He's registered for the draft and to vote, plays guitar, 
will be taking the SAT soon, and has plans to attend Embry-Riddle Aeronautical 
University after graduation. He won Best Dressed in the Mane Man competition and 
enjoyed his Thanksgiving trip to Gramma's house for Thanksgiving.



Anita turned sweet 16 a few months ago. She recently transferred from her military 
academy to a preparatory high school, with plans to go into nursing after graduation and 
possibly to serve her country in the military.

Tabitha, 8 and Summer, 6 are both doing very well in their progressive elementary. 
They make great grades and are both gifted. They loved going to Disney World with my 
friend, Melissa and her husband, John this summer, after they were flower girls at the 
wedding. 

Happy Holidays to you and yours from the 
Burstall Family.


